Vassalboro Sanitary District

PO Box 183

N Vassalboro, ME 04962

(207) 872-7263

vsanidist@vassalboro.com
www.vsdistrict.com

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

AND MONTHLY MEETING

Hello,

Please join us May 23, 2024, at the Vassalboro Community School, 6:00 p.m., to discuss a sewer
rate increase, effective July 1, 2024, to continue covering operating/maintenance expenses and
debt repayment to pump wastewater to Winslow for treatment at the KSTD plant in Waterville.

The public hearing discussion will last from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Our monthly meeting will

follow from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Finance charge, governed by the State of Maine Treasurer, will increase from 4% APR to 6.25%
APR effective July 1, 2024. The finance charge will change yearly when posted by the State of

Maine Treasurer.

Current Rates:

Line Charge: $150.00
Building Drainage Fee: $ 25.00
Ready To Serve Fee: $ 50.00
Water Usage/CF: $ 0.14

The last increase was April 2020.

Vassalboro Sanitary District Trustees

Raymond Breton 207-877-2005
Lee Trahan 207-509-8453
Alfred Roy 207-923-3971
Rebecca Goodrich  207-872-7263

New Rates:

Line Charge:

Building Drainage Fee:
Ready To Serve Fee:
Water Usage/CF:

$195.00
$ 50.00
$ 100.00
$ 0.17



